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Minutes of a meeting of the Appointment Sub-Committee of the Essex Pension Fund Board held at 9.30 am at County Hall, Chelmsford on 10 August 2009
Membership

	*
	Cllr R L Bass (Chairman)
	*
	Cllr Mrs T M Chapman

	*
	Cllr Mrs P A Challis
	
	


* Present

The following officers were present in support throughout the meeting:
Jody Evans, Pensions Services Manager

Margaret Lee, Chief Financial Officer

Judith Dignum, Governance Officer

1. Constitution of the Sub-Committee
It was noted that the Sub-Committee had been appointed on 1 April 2009 by the Essex Pension Fund Board, with responsibility for selecting and appointing a suitable candidate for the position of independent adviser to the Board on pensions governance and pensions administration.
2. Appointment of Independent Adviser to the Essex Pension Fund Board on Pensions Governance and Pensions Administration
The Sub-Committee interviewed representatives from four organisations with a view to establishing their suitability for the above role.  In each case, candidates gave a short presentation, followed by Members’ questions.
Having considered the information provided by each of the candidates, the Sub-Committee
Resolved:

That Karen McWilliam of Hymans Robertson be offered the position of independent adviser to the Essex Pension Fund Board on pensions governance and pensions administration, on terms and conditions to be agreed with the Chief Financial Officer.
The meeting closed at 12.10 pm.

Councillor R L Bass

Chairman
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